2011 HASC CHARITY GOLE CLEASSIC

Thank you HASC members and generous sponsors of the 2011 HASC Charity Golf Classic, held October
17, at the Oakmont Country Club in Glendale. This year, c-suite health care executives, physician leaders
and other hospital staff from throughout Southern California helped raise money for the National Health
Foundation, a nonprofit organization dedicated to improving health care in underserved communities. We
look forward to seeing you all next year!
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Above left: Bill Gil, President/CEOQ, Facey Medical Founda-
tion. Right: Bob Hudson, SVP/CFO, Henry Mayo Newhall
Memorial Hospital
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tal Board member

Above: Henry Loubet, Keenan Healthcare, and Gale
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Healthcare Insurance Services; Lisa Margolis and Robert
Margolis of HealthCare Partners Medical Group




